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Due to COVID-19 we are operating a virtual school. Please contact 
office@wfs.worcs.sch.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you, thank you, thank you to the many Parents who have been emailing teachers 

with lovely photos of what our pupils have been up to whilst not able to attend WFS. Every 

week (except holidays) we will be posting these on a newsletter. We hope you enjoy looking 

at them!  

 

CHERRY Class 
Children across the UK are putting up homemade rainbow creations in their windows at 
home, in a bid to spread hope and positivity amid the Covid-19 self-isolation period. CHERRY 
Class have been making rainbows for their challenge this week. 
The children and adults have coloured, painted and used lots of household items to make 
their beautiful rainbows. Check out the video on the WFS YouTube channel to see their 
wonderful work. 
Why don’t you make a rainbow too? 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.countryliving.com/uk/wellbeing/a31465159/coronavirus-anxiety/


Stevie from 11KS has also been creative in making a rainbow with art and 
craft.  
 

OAK Class 
Pupils from OAK Class have been baking gingerbread biscuits and 
enjoying working at home. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixth Form Student 
“I made some Cakes yesterday and went to 
the shed to work out on the cross trainer.” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CHESTNUT Class 
Harley has been enjoying some dough-disco at home with his mummy and daddy.  
Colby has been working really hard on choosing what song he wants to listen to, and waiting 
his turn because mummy has to have a turn too! 
Hermione has been making biscuits with her mummy, daddy and her brothers and sisters 
helped too! She even got a trampoline and she stood up on it! Well done Hermione!!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HAZEL Class 
Here are some examples from this week’s home learning 
from Hazel class.  
Ethan made an amazing aquarium as his model habitat with 
all of his own ideas and Josh has been working really hard on 
his Number work involving understanding money and 
making totals. 

 

Two PINE Class students 
 
Tade and his sister learning together at home. And Blake 
in his garden planting sun flowers 
 
 

 

 

 

7A Students working hard at home 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Class 
 
Josephs brother Sam has helped him make his name. 
 
 

 

 

 

BEECH Class 
 

Beth from BEECH has been busy making a Mothers Day card ! 
 

10P  
 

 

Whilst Beth from 10P has been busy working outside! 
 
 

Please keep sending your photos to your teachers or the school office, its really great to see 
that people are keeping safe and looking after themselves.  
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